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We have launched our brand new website
We are pleased to announce the launch of our brand new website dedicated to the Herzl Center of Israel Studies (HCIS)
in Prague. Our goal is to make all the news and upcoming events, workshops, research and fellowship opportunities
easily accessible to the website’s visitors and supporters of the HCIS initiative.
By browsing through our About and People sections, you’ll get a pretty good idea of who we are and what we do. We
have dedicated our News, Fellows and Events section to share news, future and past events, and information about
current research/scholarship opportunities.
We cordially invite you to view the new website and share your thoughts with us. If you have any questions, comments
or suggestions please send us an email   herzlcenter@fsv.cuni.cz
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